
Martin, Robert

From: Khanna, Meena -I txJ""
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2011 9:25 PM
To: Martin, Robert
Cc: Boyle, Patrick
Subject: FW: North Anna - CVIB Input

fyi

From: Mitchell, Matthew
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2011 1:05 PM
To: Khanna, Meena
Cc: Cheruvenki, Ganesh; Lubinski, John
Subject: North Anna - CVIB Input

Meena,

CVIB has no high priority questions for the North Anna restart.

For the long term, the licensee should update its design/licensing basis information related to the consideration
of the effects of seismic loading on reactor internals components, where appropriate, to be consistent with
whatever their updated seismic hazard is accepted to be.

In addition, it is understood that North Anna will be required to perform control rod drop testing prior to restart
which will provide additional assurance regarding the alignment of reactor internals components.

Matthew Mitchell, Chief
NRR/DCI/CVIB

1 V


